
Greetings, 
 
I’m an RN and Licensed Acupuncturist practicing in the State of Oregon. I oppose HB3063. It 
discriminates against children and families with philosophical objections to vaccines. The government 
should not be dictating healthcare. This is a private conversation between a doctor and patient.  
 
Parents who do not vaccinate are typically well educated critical thinkers. This law will not force them in 
to vaccinating.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sahaji Fisher  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


